
Large Grants Committee 

Report to PESGB AGM, April 2017 

 

Due to changes to the society’s financial situation, the Large Grants budget this year was reduced to 

£20,000 and it was decided to limit our awards to PhD studentships. 

 

The following students have been awarded studentships for the 2017-18 academic year: 

 

Grace Coles 

Kristine Gorgen 

Kate O’Shaughnessy 

Plamena Pehlivanova 

Matt Plen 
 
Qasir Shah 

 

Two members of the Committee will be coming to the end of their term this year, as will the Chair, 

so we are seeking to appoint new members.  

 

Judith Suissa 

Chair, Large Grant Committee 

8th March, 2017 

 

  


